
Hi Tl Glady, 

 

I regret to inform you that I will be leaving my role as Posting Specialist at iPloy OPC on 

December 30, 2022. Due to personal reasons that prevent me from fulfilling the responsibilities 

of this role.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the knowledge and experience I have 

gained by working here. I am very grateful for the time I have spent on our team and the 

professional relationships I’ve built. It has been a pleasure working with you and the team for the 

past 4 years. 

 

I wish the company continued success. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kevin Mahusay 


